West Paces Ferry
Hospital

November 24, 1986

Henry Blackburn, M.D.

Division of Epidemiology

Schoo!l of Public Health

Stadium Gate 27

611 Beacon Street, S.E. C}rfffoJ

Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455
Dear Dr. Blackburn:

Just a note to thank you for the articles you've recently sent:
Determinants of individual and population blood pressure levels, The
primary prevention of high blood pressure: a pupulation approach,
and Heart attacks and the hunter-gatherer. For the past several
months our editor at Harper and Row has been "encouraging" us to
work industriously on The Paleolithic Prescription so I haven't had
an opportunity to put our potential joint paper on "Old Horizons for
Nutrition Research" together, Fortunately, I anticipate a lull in
the book work early next year and, at that point, I'll sent you a
draft so you can modify and improve it.

Thanks for your continuing interest. [ wish you the best for
the holiday season and I'll be in touch early next year.
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S Boyd Eaton, MD-~
887 Howell Mill Rd., NW
Atlanta, Geefgia 30327
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